
October 2020

Construction Alert
Newport Heights Traffic Safety 
Improvement Project

As part of the Newport Heights Traffic Safety 
Improvement project, three sets of speed 
cushions will be installed on 119th Avenue SE 
south of Lake Heights Street SE. Speed cushions 
are similar to speed bumps in that they slow 
traffic down but minimize delay for emergency 
response vehicles. The speed cushions are being 
installed in response to community concerns 
about speeding vehicles. 

Installation: The project is expected to begin in 
October or November and take multiple days to 
complete over a 3-week period. Work is weather 
dependent.

Speed cushion installation on 119th Avenue SE
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Traffic Impacts: Alternating lane closures. 

Access: Pedestrian, bicyclist and driveway access will 
be maintained. 

Equipment: Expect some equipment noise.

Information: BellevueWA.gov/NewportHeightsTraffic
Charles Smith, inspector  
425-452-2058 
csmith@bellevuewa.gov 
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For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable 
accommodation requests please phone at least 
48 hours in advance 425-452-2064 (voice) or 
email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints 
regarding accommodations, contact City of 

Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice) or 
email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of 
hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.

Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
PO Box 90012
Bellevue WA 98009-9012
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